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CHICAGO, Feb. 26, 2016 -- Boeing [NYSE: BA] has issued the following statement in connection with the
proposed merger between Honeywell and United Technologies:

“Healthy competition in our supply chain is vitally important to Boeing and our commercial and military
customers.  As we would with any potential combination of tier one suppliers within the aerospace and defense
industry, we would anticipate taking a very close look at the potential impact on us and our customers of a
Honeywell-UTC merger or acquisition.”   
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